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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.


Attachment: www.arb.ca.gov/lists/cp2008/15-comments_dmitry_rychkov.jpg



Original File Name: Comments_Dmitry_Rychkov.jpg 

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-10 14:01:05



Form Letter 13 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Dolores
Last Name: de Leon
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Giovanni
Last Name: Flores
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Last Name: Conrad
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Jason
Last Name: Weisgerber
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Jennifer
Last Name: Toledo
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: John
Last Name: Bell
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Johnny
Last Name: Malone Jr.
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Jose
Last Name: Lucero
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Karen
Last Name: Klabin
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Lilian
Last Name: Giuon
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Form Letter 29 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Lisa
Last Name: Mitchener
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.


Attachment: www.arb.ca.gov/lists/cp2008/32-comments_lisa_mitchener.jpg



Original File Name: Comments_Lisa_Mitchener.jpg 

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-10 14:15:00
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First Name: Lisa
Last Name: Warshaw
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Lourdes
Last Name: Welch
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: LR
Last Name: London
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Form Letter 33 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Marcie
Last Name: Adam
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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First Name: Margarita
Last Name: Guzman
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
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Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:
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Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street
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Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Comment:
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Chairman
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.


Attachment: www.arb.ca.gov/lists/cp2008/39-comments_maria_eseobar.jpg



Original File Name: Comments_Maria_Eseobar.jpg 

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-10 14:20:17



Form Letter 37 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Mary
Last Name: Lorden
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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1001 “I” Street
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Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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P.O. Box 2815 
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.
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Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.


Attachment: www.arb.ca.gov/lists/cp2008/57-fred_alimbeyao.jpg



Original File Name: Fred_Alimbeyao.jpg 

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-10 14:32:42



Form Letter 55 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Luis
Last Name: Cabrales
Email Address: christina@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Consumer Products Regulation
Comment:

Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 “I” Street

P.O. Box 2815 

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families’ health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits – multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.


Attachment: www.arb.ca.gov/lists/cp2008/58-comments_various.pdf



Original File Name: Comments_Various.pdf 

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-12 10:40:08



Form Letter 56 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Darek
Last Name: Leiner
Email Address: rhythmkpr@msn.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 11, 2008



Luis Cabrales

Campaign and Outreach Associate

811 W. 7th Street, Suite 1100

Los Angeles, CA 90017





Dear Luis Cabrales:



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also



urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Darek Leiner






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 08:56:09



Form Letter 57 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Darek
Last Name: Leiner
Email Address: rhythmkpr@msn.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812



Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families



by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Darek Leiner






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 08:56:35



Form Letter 58 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Joe 
Last Name: Keoughan
Email Address: joe_keoughan@msn.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Joe Keoughan






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 08:57:50



Form Letter 59 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Karen
Last Name: Pope
Email Address: kpope@dc.rr.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



karen pope






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 08:59:08



Form Letter 60 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Kathy
Last Name: Moore
Email Address: moorelikely@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Kathy Moore






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:01:30



Form Letter 61 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Karen 
Last Name: Shoop
Email Address: shoopeedo@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Karen Shoop






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:04:39



Form Letter 62 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Michael W
Last Name: Evans
Email Address: mikerain@earthlink.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:







June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Michael W. Evans






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:20:33



Form Letter 63 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Robert
Last Name: Lindsay
Email Address: lindsay.robert@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



601 Sunrise Avenue #A2

Robert Lindsay

(559) 676-2937






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:22:57



Form Letter 64 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Ray
Last Name: Suhler
Email Address: rhsx@suhler.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Ray Suhler






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:24:59



Form Letter 65 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Beth
Last Name: Nelson
Email Address: sunbeth@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 11, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,





Beth Nelson






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:28:23



Form Letter 66 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Will
Last Name: Yeager
Email Address: gardenbeekeeper@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Will Yeager






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:29:47



Form Letter 67 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Dinda
Last Name: Evans
Email Address: dindamcp4@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





Luis R. Cabrales

Senior Campaign and Outreach Associate

Coalition for Clean Air

811 W. 7th St., Ste. 1100

Los Angeles, CA 90017

(213) 630-1192 Ext. 106;

(562) 858-5596

luis@coalitionforcleanair.org

www.coalitionforcleanair.org

 

 

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 



Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



dinda evans






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:32:51



Form Letter 68 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Elena
Last Name: Perez-Davis
Email Address: elenaperez1981@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Elena Perez-Davis






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:39:20



Form Letter 69 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Ted
Last Name: Baer 
Email Address: tedbaer@cruzio.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Ted Baer

831 426-1304






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:42:42



Form Letter 70 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Louise
Last Name: Johnson
Email Address: lcjsew@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:







June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Louise Johnson






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:45:45



Form Letter 71 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Rayline
Last Name: Dean
Email Address: raylineldean@msn.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Rayline Dean






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 09:48:57



Form Letter 72 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Rayline
Last Name: Dean
Email Address: raylineldean@msn.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Rayline Dean






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:00:43



Form Letter 73 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Les Robert
Last Name: Dean
Email Address: hobo17pollie@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



les roberts






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:01:52



Form Letter 74 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: William 
Last Name: Briggs, Jr. 
Email Address: megamax@earthlink.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to please strongly reduce the harmful toxics found
in 

cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these 

chemicals from consumer products, the State of California will set
another 

precedent in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to please adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I
also 

urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of the
worst 

culprits - multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



William C. Briggs, Jr.






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:06:53



Form Letter 75 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Charlene
Last Name: Chauvaux
Email Address: hiyou@kornsnake.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Charlene Chauvaux






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:12:00



Form Letter 76 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Jeff
Last Name: Lewis
Email Address: jd_lewis@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Jeff Lewis






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:12:49



Form Letter 77 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Lara
Last Name: Abrams-Melman
Email Address: lara@laraabrams.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I am writing to encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful
toxics found 

in cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and
reducing these 

chemicals from consumer products, the State of California will set
another 

precedent in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Lara Abrams-Melman






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:14:02



Form Letter 78 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Danny 
Last Name: DeTora
Email Address: mizuno53@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Danny DeTora






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:15:05



Form Letter 79 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: Christopher
Email Address: writerlady@cox.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Susan Christopher

949-644-8003






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:25:39



Form Letter 80 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Danny
Last Name: DeTora
Email Address: mizuno53@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Danny DeTora






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:27:33



Form Letter 81 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Anai
Last Name: Abarra
Email Address: anaiibarra@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Estimada Sra. Nichols,



La presente es para exhortarla a que reduzca estrictamente los
químicos 

dañinos que se encuentran en los productos de limpieza y otros
productos 

del consumidor. Al regular y reducir estos químicos de los
productos del 

consumidor, el estado de California establecerá otro precedente en
la 

protección de la salud de nuestras familias y de los trabajadores.




Los Componentes Orgánicos Volátiles (VOCs, por sus siglas en
inglés) dañan 

la salud de nuestras familias y contaminan nuestro aire.  Todos
somos 

vulnerables a los efectos dañinos de estos químicos, los cuales 

frecuentemente son utilizados en nuestros lugares de trabajo y
donde 

nuestros hijos estudian y juegan.  



Muchos niños en nuestras comunidades padecen asma, y los químicos
que 

emanan de los productos del consumidor solo aumentan las
posibilidades de 

que estos niños sufran ataques con más frecuencia o de que
desarrollen 

esta enfermedad en el futuro.  Además, los adultos tienen riesgos
más 

elevados de padecer cáncer o enfermedades del hígado o los riñones
a causa 

de los productos que usan diariamente dentro de los hogares.






Como consumidor y ciudadano consternado, urjo a la Mesa Directiva
del 

Estado a que fortifique la  regulación de productos del
consumidor. 

Además, yo le urjo a usted a que incluya reducciones de VOCs de
algunos de 

los principales contaminantes en esta categoría: los limpiadores
multiusos 

y productos para limpiar grasas y cristales.



Por favor utilice esta oportunidad para proteger la salud de
nuestras 

familias reduciendo significativamente los contaminantes del aire
que 

emanan de los productos del consumidor. 



De antemano muchas gracias. 



Atentamente,





Sincerely,



Anai Ibarra

818.772.2204






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:29:21



Form Letter 82 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: James
Last Name: Denison
Email Address: lannd4animals@charter.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



James Denison






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:30:54



Form Letter 83 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Robert
Last Name: Lassiter and Family
Email Address: buzznfly@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. No body is immune.



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Robert Lassiter and Family






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:31:42



Form Letter 84 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Ruthie
Last Name: Seroussi
Email Address: ruthie@mikeandruthie.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Ruthie Seroussi






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:33:47



Form Letter 85 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Natashja 
Last Name: Dewolfe
Email Address: loupgaroux62@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Natashja Dewolfe






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:34:41



Form Letter 86 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Julie 
Last Name: Owen
Email Address: julieowen3@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,





Julie Owen






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:35:45



Form Letter 87 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Flynn 
Last Name: Gourley
Email Address: flynn45@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Flynn  Gourley






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:37:42



Form Letter 88 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: Gill
Email Address: sulac9@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:







June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 




to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

susan gill






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:38:23



Form Letter 89 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Jane
Last Name: Langley
Email Address: janelangley@roadrunner.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



jane langley






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:39:29



Form Letter 90 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Ian 
Last Name: Noah
Email Address: ian@noahfamily.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Ian Noah






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:47:44



Form Letter 91 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Jack
Last Name: Wilson
Email Address: jackmwilson@cox.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Jack M. Wilson






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:49:30



Form Letter 92 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Kathryn
Last Name: Hargreaves
Email Address: kathryn@cs.umb.edu
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products and then maybe I
would buy them!
Comment:



June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 




to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Quite frankly, I don't buy these things, but am exposed to them
when I go 

to restaurants and grocery stores.  I don't appreciate the
exposure.  

Also, I don't have children, but I do have cats, which cannot
metabolize 

even what we can.  If the toxins got taken out of cleaning
products, then 

maybe I might start buying them again.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Kathryn Hargreaves






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:50:20



Form Letter 93 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Thomas
Last Name: Conroy
Email Address: trconroy@earthlink.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Thomas Conroy






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:52:53



Form Letter 94 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Janet
Last Name: Lassman
Email Address: janet.m.lassman@bakernet.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:



June 10, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Regards,





Janet Lassman






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:53:47



Form Letter 95 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: William
Last Name: Hsu
Email Address: hsu@tlaloc.sfsu.edu
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:





June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



William Hsu






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:54:34



Form Letter 96 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Linda
Last Name: Weiner
Email Address: linwiner@earthlink.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:





June 9, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Linda Weiner






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:55:08



Form Letter 97 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Cassandra
Last Name: Gomez
Email Address: cassgomez@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:



June 9, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Cassandra  Gomez

559-917-9118






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 10:55:48



Form Letter 98 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Mark
Last Name: Stout
Email Address: marks@cleanenergyworks.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:



June 9, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Sincerely,





Mark Stout

559-273-4037






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:06:43



Form Letter 99 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations (cp2008) -
 45 Day.

First Name: Candice
Last Name: Kim 
Email Address: hundredflowers@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:







June 9, 2008







Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also



urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Candice Kim






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:07:15



Form Letter 100 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Candice
Last Name: Kim 
Email Address: lfultz@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:



June 9, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Laura Fultz






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:10:17



Form Letter 101 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Laura
Last Name: Fultz
Email Address: lfultz@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:



June 9, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Laura Fultz






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:10:30



Form Letter 102 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Sarah 
Last Name: Sharpe
Email Address: madsarafina@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:





June 9, 2008







Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 




to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Sarah Sharpe






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:11:02



Form Letter 103 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Lisa
Last Name: Warshaw
Email Address: lisa@coalitionforcleanair.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:







June 9, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Lisa Warshaw






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:14:14



Form Letter 104 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Caleb
Last Name: L
Email Address: az.caleb@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products 
Comment:





June 12, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Caleb L.






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:15:38



Form Letter 105 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Luis
Last Name: Olmedo
Email Address: comitecivico@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 12, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Luis Olmedo

760-351-8761






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:23:48



Form Letter 106 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Anna 
Last Name: Bellin
Email Address: annabella13t@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:







June 12, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Anna Bellin

310.666.7996






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:24:30



Form Letter 107 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Monica
Last Name: McKey
Email Address: monicamckey@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 12, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Monica McKey






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:25:06



Form Letter 108 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Mark
Last Name: Reback
Email Address: mark@consumerwatchdog.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:







June 12, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812



Dear Chairwoman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing
these chemicals from consumer products, the State of California
will set another precedent in protecting the health of families
and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and
contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of these chemicals, which are often used where we work and
live and where our children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals emitted by consumer products only increase the chances
that they endure more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the
future.  Furthermore, adults may experience an increased risk of
liver and kidney damage and cancer from the daily use of consumer
products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products.
I also urge you to include additional VOC reductions from some of
the worst culprits - multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass
cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer products. 



Thank you.






Sincerely,

Mark Reback






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:27:53



Form Letter 109 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: James J 
Last Name: Provenzano
Email Address: jjpro@cleanairnow.us
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:







June 13, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 




to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Sincerely,





James J Provenzano

(310) 472-8633






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:29:03



Form Letter 110 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: G.
Last Name: Lincoln
Email Address: glshade@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 13, 2008







Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



G. Lincoln






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:30:22



Form Letter 111 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Peter
Last Name: Klosterman
Email Address: petek@accesscom.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 13, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Peter Klosterman

510-658-0975






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:31:25



Form Letter 112 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Heidi
Last Name: Sanborn
Email Address: bhsan@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 12, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Heidi Sanborn

916-485-7753






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:33:15



Form Letter 113 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Henry
Last Name: Wang
Email Address: snittee@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 13, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Henry Wang






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:34:35



Form Letter 114 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Lena
Last Name: Tong
Email Address: ltong@ucdavis.edu
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 10, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Lena Tong




Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-13 11:37:58



Form Letter 115 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Tony
Last Name: Sourmany
Email Address: tsourmany@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:

Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,






Tony Sourmany






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-23 09:30:19



Form Letter 116 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Will
Last Name: Yeager
Email Address: gardenbeekeeper@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:







June 17, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 




to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Will Yeager






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-23 12:11:25



Form Letter 117 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Tony
Last Name: Sourmany
Email Address: tsourmany@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:



June 17, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Tony Sourmany






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-23 12:13:13



Form Letter 118 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Evans 
Email Address: mikerain@earthlink.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:









June 18, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also



urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Michael W. Evans






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-23 12:29:45



Form Letter 119 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Jason
Last Name: Bowman 
Email Address: xyamuchax@care2.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 19, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Jason Bowman






Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2008-06-23 12:32:21



Form Letter 120 for Comment 2 for Consumer Products Regulations
(cp2008) - 45 Day.

First Name: Yuko
Last Name: Nakajima
Email Address: yn24@uclink.berkeley.edu
Affiliation: 

Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 23, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Yuko Nakajima

510-843-0509
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Subject: Get HARMFUL Chemicals Out of Consumer Cleaning Products
Comment:





June 23, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 




multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Big Daddy

(650)766-5855
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June 22, 2008



Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.






Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,

Randall Tyers

510-843-0509
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June 20, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



MICHAEL TOOBERT
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June 20, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 




to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst
culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Brian and Rita Cohen

559-227-6028
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June 23, 2008





Mary Nichols

Chairman

California Air Resources Board

1001 "I" Street

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812





Dear Chairman Nichols,



I encourage you to strongly reduce the harmful toxics found in
cleaning 

and other consumer products. By regulating and reducing these
chemicals 

from consumer products, the State of California will set another
precedent 

in protecting the health of families and workers. 



Volatile organic compounds (VOCs), harm our families' health and 

contaminate our air.  Everyone is vulnerable to the harmful
effects of 

these chemicals, which are often used where we work and live and
where our 

children study and play.  



Many children in our communities suffer from asthma, and the
chemicals 

emitted by consumer products only increase the chances that they
endure 

more frequent attacks or develop asthma in the future. 
Furthermore, 

adults may experience an increased risk of liver and kidney damage
and 

cancer from the daily use of consumer products. 



As a consumer and concerned citizen, I urge the California Air
Resources 

Board to adopt tougher regulations on consumer products. I also
urge you 

to include additional VOC reductions from some of the worst



culprits - 

multipurpose cleaners, degreasers and glass cleaners.



Please take this opportunity to protect the health of our families
by 

significantly reducing these air pollutants that emanate from
consumer 

products. 



Thank you.



Sincerely,



Stacy Thompson
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